
Accreditation

Communication

Renovations have officially begun at the medical student lounge in 

Building 53 at the UCI Medical Center. As a result of constructive 

feedback from our clinical year students and joint support from Dean 

Stamos and UCI Health leadership, the lounge will have a larger 
footprint for study and relaxation spaces with new furniture, power 

options, and lighting. There will also be new paint, flooring, window 

coverings, and lockers to give the lounge a complete refresh. The 

lounge will remain open during renovation which is expected to 

complete in just over a month. The lounge will remain open during 

renovation which is expected to complete in just over a month. More 

details about these renovations can be found in the latest Medical 

Education newsletter.

Follow the Zot Quality Improvements in the monthly Medical Education 
newsletter for additional updates that support our students.
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LCME Standard 9 ensures that students receive comprehensive, fair, 

and uniform formative and summative assessments by faculty and 

instructors who are adequately prepared to do this. Key policies that 

guide the academic and learning environments at the School of 

Medicine in meeting these standards include:

Medical Student Supervision and Learning Environment
Mid-course/clerkship Feedback

Requirements for the MD Degree

Completing Student Evaluations

For further information and links to key policies, refer to the Medical 

Education section of the Faculty Handbook from the Office of 

Academic Affairs.

For faculty and residents working with medical students, the GME 
Teaching Skills Training workshops and the Monthly on Mondays faculty 

development series offers sessions on teaching skills and assessment 

and anyone who needs additional training are encouraged to attend.

LCME  Spotlight
Standard 9: 

Teaching, 
Supervision, 
Assessment, 

and Student and 
Patient Safety

For more information, contact:

Office of Education Compliance Quality

e: mededecq@hs.uci.edu
w: https://bit.ly/ucisomaccreditation

Contact

The Liaison Committee on Medical Education (LCME) 

will be performing an on-site survey visit for our next 

reaccreditation cycle from January 26-29, 2025. The 

LCME is the national accrediting organization for U.S. 

medical schools. UCI School of Medicine received its 

most recent full eight-year reaccreditation in 2017.

January 26-29, 2025
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https://us16.campaign-archive.com/?e=__test_email__&u=aa48f27a522997a779c94babc&id=72e167e709
https://ucisom.instructure.com/courses/106/pages/medical-education-newsletter-archive
https://ucisom.instructure.com/courses/106/pages/medical-student-supervision-and-learning-environment-policy
https://ucisom.instructure.com/courses/106/pages/mid-course-slash-clerkship-feedback-policy
https://ucisom.instructure.com/courses/106/pages/requirements-for-the-md-degree
https://ucisom.instructure.com/courses/106/pages/policy-on-completing-student-evaluations
https://medschool.uci.edu/sites/default/files/2024-09/faculty-handbook-2024-2025.pdf
https://medschool.uci.edu/about/academic-affairs/faculty-development/faculty-development-workshop-series
https://medschool.uci.edu/about/academic-affairs/faculty-development/monthly-mondays
https://bit.ly/ucisomaccreditation



